
July 12, 2013 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Transmittal No. 100 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
9300 East Hampton Drive 
Capitol Heights, MD  20743 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 
The accompanying revised tariff material, bearing Tariff F.C.C. No. 1, is sent to you for filing in compliance 

with the requirements of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended, on behalf of XO Communications, LLC (FRN 
0006275945).  The filing, issued on July 12, 2013 to become effective July 12, 2013, introduces a new contract.  The 
following tariff pages have been revised:   
 

26th Revised Page 1  
8th Revised Page 4  
Original Page 305  

 
The filing fee check was sent via overnight delivery to US Bank, Government Lockbox, 1005 Convention 

Plaza, St. Louis, Missouri 63101-1229.   
 

Please address any inquiries or further correspondence regarding this filing to my attention at:  XO 
Communications Services, Inc. 13865 Sunrise Valley Drive, Herndon, VA 20171 or via phone at 703-547-2635. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ 

Daniel G. Ostroff 
Senior Regulatory Analyst 
 
 
Enclosures: Tariff FCC No. 1 
 
 


